
Message 

From: 

Sent: 

Atherton, Frank (HSS - Chief Medical Officer) [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/CN =RE Cl PI ENTS/CN = 7F89 DD 16EEA4492188440F6FB67D90A2-ATH E RTON, F] 
30/07/2019 10:56:48 AM 

To: 
Subject: 

Quentin Sandifer (Public Health Wales - No. 2 Capital Quarter) [Quentin.Sandifer@wales.nhs.uk] 
RE: Ebola and the DRC 

And are we content that the plans for SCC in Gwent compliant with these requirements. 
Dr Frank Atherton 
Prif Swyddog Meddygol/Cyfarwyddwr Meddygol, GIG Cymru 
Chief Medical Officer/Medical Director NHS Wales 
Grwp lechyd a Gwasanaethau Cymdeithasol/Health and Social Services Group 
Llywod ra_~_tb __ _gy_r:r,_r_1::!f_'C1{~J.~ h Government 
Ffon/T el :l_ ____________ l&S ·-·-·-·-·-·-·i 
E-bost/Email: frank.atherton@gov.wales 

From: Quentin Sandifer (Public Health Wales - No. 2 Capital Quarter) <Quentin.Sandifer@wales.nhs.uk> 

Sent: 30 July 2019 08:30 

To: Atherton, Frank (HSS - Chief Medical Officer) <Frank.Atherton@gov.wales> 

Cc: Jones, Chris (HSS-DPH-Population Healthcare) <Chris.Jones@gov.wales> 

Subject: Ebola and the DRC 

Dear Frank, 

You asked for a short note to go in your next CMO Update on EVD and the DRC. Please see below. 

Also, as I think you are aware, I won't be at the MDs meeting this Friday and I therefore wonder whether you would like 

to use EVD as a pretext to remind MDs of the importance of sorting out their isolation rooms (recent report attached for 

their reference)? 

Best wishes, 

Quentin. 

Ebola in the Democratic Republic of Congo 

On 17 July 2019 the World Health Organization declared the Ebola outbreak in the Democratic Republic of Congo (DRC) 

a Public Health Emergency of International Concern, triggering more funding and resources from the international 

community. The declaration of a PHEIC by the WHO reflects the challenges of containing the Ebola outbreak in the DRC, 

and does not change the risk to the UK population, which remains negligible to very low. It also reminds us that threats 

to human health from infectious diseases can cross international borders and all health professionals should consider 

travel history when a patient presents who is unwell and might have travelled abroad recently. 

Dr Quentin Sandifer 
Cyfarwyddwr Gweithredol ar gyfer gwasanaethau 
lechyd Cyhoeddus/Cyfarwyddwr meddygol 
lechyd Cyhoeddus Cymru 
Llawr 3, lechyd Cyhoeddus Cymru 
Rhif 2 Capital Quarter 
Stryd Tyndall 
Caerdydd 
CF10 4BZ r·-·-·-·-·-·-·-·-·-·-·-·-·-·-·-·-, 
Ffon :! l&S ! 
ebost': · 
quentin .sandifer@wales.nhs.uk 
www.iechydcyhoedduscymru.org 

Executive Director of 
Public Health Services/ 
Medical Director 
Public Health Wales 
Floor 3, Public Health Wales 
Number 2 Capital Quarter 
Tyndall Street 
Cardiff 

~~~ ~ e ~B.7_ ______ iis·-·-·-·-·-·-i 
email: 
quentin.sandifer@wales.nhs.uk 

INQ000180550_0001 



www.publichealthwales.org 

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg. Byddwn yn ymateb yn Gymraeg heb oedi. 
We welcome correspondence in Welsh. We will respond in Welsh without delay. 
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